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15.12. 2023

Reading Cafe Survey

Dear Parents/Carers,

We would like to thank you for encouraging your child with reading for pleasure
by attending our weekly Reading Cafe sessions in Nursery, Reception and Y1.

We strive for excellence for everyone, including us as educators. Therefore, we
would like you to fill out a short survey for us. This would inform our next
steps to make Reading Cafe sessions more enjoyable and also helpful for all
the parties involved.

Kind Regards,

Katarina Perry

EYFS/KS1 Lead
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